
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
December 5, 2022 
 
The Manager- Listing 
BSE Limited 
(BSE: 507685) 
  
The Manager- Listing 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
(NSE: WIPRO) 
  
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub: Grant of Restricted Stock Units 
 
Please refer to our communication dated December 5, 2022, we noticed that there was a 
typographical error in the number of grants mentioned under Company’s ADS Restricted Stock 
Unit Plan 2004. This is to inform that the Company has granted 21,05,926 (Twenty One Lakh Five 
Thousand Nine Hundred And Twenty Six) Restricted Stock units under Company’s Restricted 
Stock Unit Plan 2007 and 53,93,056 (Fifty Three Lakh Ninety Three Thousand and Fifty Six) 
Restricted Stock units under Company’s ADS Restricted Stock Unit Plan 2004 to its identified 
employee(s)/ identified employee(s) of its subsidiary companies, aggregating to a total of 
74,98,982 (Seventy Four Lakh Ninety Eight Thousand Nine Hundred and Eighty Two) Restricted 
Stock units. This grant is effective from December 1, 2022. 
 
These shall vest as per the vesting schedule approved by the Nomination and Remuneration 
Committee of the Board and can be exercised over the exercise period as approved by the 
Committee. 
 
We request you to take this submission on record. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
For Wipro Limited              
 
  
                                                                                                                         
 
M Sanaulla Khan 
Company Secretary 
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